Moving Forward Faster®

Date: July 19, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

MARVELL CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION

In our continued effort to improve our products, Marvell is preparing to release

its next version of MW300 silicon, which improves product yield, typical RF

performance, and adds silicon revision ID to improve security.

In order to differentiate in the market, the product numbers for 88MW300 and
MW302 will be remarked as 88MW320 and MW322 respectively. With this
metal layer only change, Marvell confirms that there will be no change in form,

fit or function. As a result, RF regulatory certification does not require a change

as no changes that impact emissions were made to the radio circuits. The new
MW320 and MW 322 revisions will use the same OS, WLAN SW as the previous

version and the silicon revision has no influence on Wi-Fi functionality.

If you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Marvell
Sree Durbha
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Sree Durbha

Director, Product line Management

E-mail: sree@marvell.com

Phone: +1-408-222-8981




